

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Selectboard Non Public Session (2) Monday, May 12, 2014

Selectboard members Darrell Philpot, Susan Adams, Karl Dowling, John Carr and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Ambulance/Emergency Management Director

Tad presented a proposal from Municipal Resources Inc. (MRI) for the selectboard to review in order for them to assist the town to replace Wes Whittier as he will retire at the end of this year. The estimated cost is \$5,000 to \$6,000. Tad said LCG no longer offers that service. The Selectboard authorized Tad to move forward with MRI.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.

	Suspend deling	7h.	
Darrell Philpot	Susan Adams	Karl D. Dowling	
John J Chrr	Brendan Denehy		